
August, 13th, 2014!!!!!
To whom it may concern,!!!
This letter is being offered as recommendation for Oscar Ammurio and Eight Brothers 
Development. !!
I’ve known Oscar for about twenty-five years now. We met when we were both employed by 
another company, working on the restoration of the Thomas Jefferson Building of the Library of 
Congress. Over the years we have worked on projects together whenever we could.!!
Since I am a decorator/painter I generally have the pleasure of adding color and finishes to 
Eight Brothers work which is always as solidly formed, fitly applied and well wrought as the best 
work anywhere. !!
The thing I want to get across in this letter aside from the commitment to quality that Oscar and 
Eight Brothers  will bring to your project is that in the 30 years or so that I’ve been in the building 
trades I’ve never worked with any group that had the capacity to be as considerate and 
respectful of everyone’s interests on a job as Oscar and his brother Norberto. As a rule they are 
always prepared to make helpful contributions wherever required while at the same time never 
loosing sight of their own responsibilities and schedule. I need to add that they do it all in the 
most unflappable and amicable way you could imagine.!!
I’ve seen them do it in multiple settings. They will bring the same quality and character to 
whatever project you may be considering them for.!!!
Sincerely,!!
Constantine Kalomas!!!!
Constantine Kalomas!
Decorator/Painter!
Architect of the Capitol!
202 707 1379!
301 437 1184!!!!!


